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Administration 

Memorandum 
Date: 

APR 4 2018 
To: Al Spence, Directives Program Manager, ASP-1 10 

From: John S. Duncan, Executive Director, Flight Stand 

Prepared by: Derek M. Honda, Directive Management Officer, 

Subject: Cancellation of Advisory Circular (AC) 20-111 

Flight Standards Service is requesting the cancellation of AC 20-111 , Communication 
Interference Caused by Unintentional Keyed Microphones. The information in this AC is 
outdated and addresses technology and other associated issues that are no longer valid. 

AC 
Number Date Document Title OPR Reason for Cancellation 

20-111 10/10/1980 

Communication 
Interference 

Caused by 
Unintentional 

Keyed 
Microphones 

AFS-300 The technology and associated issues are no 
longer valid. 

Should you have any concerns or questions, please contact Mr. Derek M. Honda AFB-140, at 
(202) 267-4190. 
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